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          26th May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

   

As students prepare to finish up for their year in Boyne Community School we would 

like to take this opportunity to thank the students for all their hard work over the past 

year. They have proven to be so adaptable, resilient and good humoured in the face of so 

many challenges. We also want to thank you, the parents and guardians who have offered 

such support not only to your sons and daughters but also to us as a school. Your 

continued support and understanding is very much acknowledged and appreciated. In 

particular, during this last year, which has seen students return to online learning.  

 

 

Students have nearly completed their final assessments and they will be finishing school 

on Friday 28th at 1:05pm as stipulated by the department and in order to complete 

accredited grades. Students will receive their school report in the coming weeks, this will 

be accessible on VS ware. We will be acknowledging students hard work and dedication 

over the next few days with a virtual award ceremony here in the school.  

 

 

We look forward to welcoming all students back next year. On behalf of myself and all 

the staff we wish you all a very relaxing, restful and safe summer.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 
Jean Ryan 

Principal 
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